
 
Visiting Rotarians 

 
Ian Johnson – RC KC, Ross Craig – RC MV, Grahame Jones – RC KC 
 

Guests 
 

Rens Traets, 
John Elder 

Next meetings…. 6 September, 2016 13 September, 2016 

Location Highlands Golf Club Highlands Golf Club 

Program Vanuatu  
Speaker Ray Coulton  

Intro/Vote of Thanks NA  

Dinner Fees Tony Glenn Jim Harrison 

Journalist Trevor Fair  

   

Regalia Jim Gasson Don Graham 
If you are unable to do duty, please find a replacement and advise Trevor Fair by email trevorf@oxleypartners.com.au 
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President Linda welcomed everyone, especially guests 
Georgia, Jack & Hamilton Spraek, Ian Johnson & John 
Elder. 
 
International Toast – Don Graham 
 
On Sunday, 21st August the Rotary Club of Rieti, a town 
about 100km from Rome ran a very successful Walk for Life 
Telethon as a fund raising activity. 

Three days later the region was rocked by the 6.2 level 
earthquake which destroyed Amatrice, Norcia and many 
other villages in the mountains a little further east in the 
middle of Italy. 

Around 300 people are confirmed dead, many are injured 
and an unknown number are still missing in the rubble. 

You will have seen an email from the Chairman of 
ShelterBox Australia, Past District Governor Rowley 
Tompsett last weekend advising that the Rotary Club of 
Rieti, being the nearest Club to the area has been assisting 
a ShelterBox Disaster Response Team in assessing the 
immediate needs and are now delivering ShelterBoxes to 
the survivors who have lost everything. 

The Rotary Club of Rieti was Chartered in 1952 in District 
2080.  It is one of 88 Clubs in the District and has 62 
Members led by President Attilio Ferri. 

Rieti, Italy 

 
 
 
Announcements 
 

• iPad training for Tulip Time will be held at the Club 
from 5 pm Tuesday. Training is also available at 
Oxley Partners this week. 

• Tulip Time Roster – thank you to everyone who 
has contributed. There are still opportunities to 
contribute so please contact Robert De Jongh. 

• Lord’s Taverners raffle – raise money for your own 
Club!!! The Lord’s Taverners is providing 
nominated clubs and groups the opportunity to 

participate in the 2017 raffle conducted by The 
Lords Taverners. First Prize - 15 day European 
Cruise with return Business Class airfares. The 
Lord’s Taverners has sourced all prizes, received 
the raffle permit and will manage all aspects of the 
raffle. Clubs and groups have the opportunity to 
sell tickets and in return retain 50% of the sale 
proceeds for the benefit of their own club or group. 
Tickets are $5 each and for every ticket sold by a 
club they retain $2.50 

Rens Treats – RYE Presentation 

(as a picture = 1k words, this is a very big bulletin) 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
Tulip Time iPad training will occur the next 2 weeks + 
special training sessions at Oxley Partners. 
 
A reminder to the few members who have not paid their 
Club subs. You can either pay $300 now for the 12 
months or two payments of $150, one now and the other 
on 1st January 2017. 

Methods of payments: 

On-Line electronic funds transfer (preferred option). ANZ 
Bank Rotary General Account, BSB 012 547, Account 
number 108573636. Reference should indicate your name 
followed by “subs”. (e.g. “Ian L. Subs”). 

Cash or Cheque. Cheques should be made out to “Rotary 
Club of Bowral-Mittagong Inc.” and can be given to the 
dinner fees collector at meetings. Cash can also be given 
to the dinner fees collector at meetings but please ensure 
that the collector marks their sheet with your name and the 
fact that it is for annual subs. 

 
 
 

DIARY 
 

• Clown Doctor Ball – 10 September 
• Tulip Time – 13 Sept to 25 Sept 
• Hayrunners Ball – 1 October – Mittagong RSL 
• Food & Wine Festival – 1 & 2 October 
• Ten Pin Bowling Challenge – 10 October 
• District Conference 27 to 30 October, Goulburn 
• Bong Bong Races – 18 November 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 



 


